Dear Parent/Carer
 
Year 5 & 6 Cross Country 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in the Bradford District Cross Country Finals which will take place on Wednesday 22nd January at Cliffe Castle Park in Keighley. The competition will start at 2pm and finish at approximately 4pm. Children will be transported to and from the competition via school mini bus. We aim to be back at school for 5pm, following which you can pick your child up from our main school office. 
 
To participate in the competition, children need to wear their PE kits under a tracksuit and appropriate footwear for running in. Children are likely to get muddy so a second pair of shoes and socks is advisable. Children will also need a snack and drink (no glass bottles). 
 
If you give permission for your son/daughter to take part in the competition, please tick the box below and confirm contact details.  
 
Thank you.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Miss E Clayton (PE)
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